19 September, 1883

FALKLANDS: SEARCH AND RESCUE OPERATIONS IN

THE VICINITY OF THE FALKLAND ISLANDS

PROTECTION ZONE (TFIPZ)

Thank you for your letter to John Coles of
16 September. The Prime Minister is content
with the arrangements proposed by the Foreign
Secretary.

I am copying this letter to Richard Mottram
(Ministry of Defence) and Richard Hatfield
(Cabinet Office).

R.B. Bone, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office




